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ADDRESS ONLY THE
REFER IN REPLY TO THE FOLLOWING: COMMISSIONER OF INDIAN AFFAIRS

Library UNITED STATES

DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR

OFFICE OF INDIAN AFFAIRS
WASHINGTON

e Wﬁi'aﬁ?ﬁﬁiﬁﬁ} of Oklahoma, MR 1S 1540
Nomman, Oklahoma,
My dear Mr. Campbell:-
By reference from the Library of Congress we are in receipt
of your letter of February 24. We wrote you on Mareh 7 concern-
ing the same subject. If we can be of further service in this

matter, kindly let us know.

Sincerely yours,

VuiTe . L2 f

Iibrarian.



